
Hi Marisa, 
  
I would like to submit these questions and comments (attached) in advance of today’s workshop 
meeting at 2pm. If you could please confirm receipt of these or advise if an alternative method of 
submission is required, that would be greatly appreciated.  
  
While we believe SB 102 outlines some requirements that are meant to be permissive (or vs and), we 
have some concerns that based on the plain language of the RFA outline (not the RFA itself), that it is 
more restrictive than outlined in statute and out of an abundance of caution, want to ensure all 
envisioned projects are deemed eligible.  
  
Thank you! 
  
  
-- 

Kevin Comerer 
Rubin, Turnbull & Associates 
Offices: Tallahassee/St. Petersburg 
Phone: 407.949.2336 
RubinTurnbull.com 
 








